From: Participate

To: Heather Nicolai
Subject: FW: Crossbuck Townhome action
Date: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 10:55:16 AM

Public comment.

LISA ENOURATO | CITY OF KETCHUM

Public Affairs & Administrative Services Manager
P.O. Box 2315 | 191 Fifth St. W. | Ketchum, ID 83340
0:208.726.7803 | f: 208.726.7812
lenourato@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

From: Suzanne Thomas <suzannejeanthomas@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 7:15 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>

Subject: Crossbuck Townhome action

To whom It May Concern,
The Crossbuck West Townhomes are on your agenda for an action March 8.
I just got notice of this in the mail today, so I am sorry for such a late reply.

My concern is the tall tin chimneys protruding high above the natural rock chimney. They are not in keeping with
the architectural character of the buildings.

Do they violate the building height restrictions? They tower above the natural rock top of the chimney quite a
distance.
Where these tin chimneys approved in the original drawings?

I appreciate your diligence in making sure the buildings in our community are built according to the drawings which
were approved.

Thank you for your service,
Suzanne Thomas
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